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	Date of Meeting:
	June 10, 2010

	
	

	Date Submitted:
	June 4, 2010

	
	

	To:

	Honorable Chairman and Members of the Board

	
	

	From: 

	Benjamin H. Pingree, County Administrator

Jessica Welch, Policy & Public Information Coordinator FILLIN  "Type Department/Group Director's Name and Title"  \* MERGEFORMAT 

	
	

	Subject:
	Joint Workshop With the City of St. Marks


Statement of Issue:
This workshop is being held to allow the Board and St. Marks Commission to join together and collaborate on any issues, activities, etc. within Wakulla County.
Background:
The importance of regional collaboration between municipalities within the County is vital.  Greater collaboration between the County and municipalities within the county will be beneficial.  
Analysis:

This joint workshop is intended to allow the Board and St. Marks Commission to sit together in an informal meeting and collaborate on issues, needs, activities, etc.  Both Commissions will have an opportunity to ask questions and provide input for each Board’s consideration.
